

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 29
APRIL 2022



WINTER UNIFORM

The official changeover to Winter Uniform for all students is Monday 9 May 2022.

Junior School Students can choose to wear either full summer or full winter in Weeks One and Two depending on the weather.

The uniform shop is open for walk-ins or you can choose to order online and it will be delivered to your child (Junior) or available for pickup (Senior). Full details regarding the uniform and how to order is on the College <u>website</u>.